Mr. Mark Taha
144, Curlew Court
London

W13 0AH

Dear Mr. Taha

Your donation of material to SOAS Library

% SOAS

University of London

SOAS, University of

5 June 2018

| acknowledge with many thanks the donation which you have so kindly presented to the

Library.

We are always pleased to accept relevant material and appreciate the interest you have shown

in the Library’s collections here at SOAS.

By vesting material in the Library the donor will be deemed to have accepted the conditions of

the Donations Policy. This is available on request or online at
http://www.soas.ac.uk/library/about/collectiondevpolicy/donations/

Yours sincerely

Eileen Crawley

Acquisitions and Bibliographic Services Manager

ec/@soas.ac.uk




